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There has been a change to the construction plan on Yellowbird Street in Marco Island. 

Earlier this week, it was reported that the first phase of the Yellowbird construction 

project would begin at Collier Blvd and Yellowbird Street, however, Phase 1 will actually 

take place at Bald Eagle and continue to Echo Circle (south).  A map of the first phase of 

the project is attached.   

This construction project will take place in three phases beginning July 27, 2020 and 

continuing through July 5, 2021.  Phase 1 will take place from July 27, 2020 to November 

20, 2020.  Phase 2 will take place from November 21, 2020 to March 15, 2021 from Echo 

Circle (south) to Fruitland Avenue.  Phase 3 construction will take place from Fruitland 

Avenue to North Collier Blvd from March 16, 2021 to July 5, 2021.  Mail and garbage 

services will not be disrupted during this time.  The City will have barricades and signs 

redirecting traffic as these areas of construction will only be open to local traffic.  The 

City will provide updates as the project transitions from one phase to the next.  
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